
 
Dear Timothy, 
 
As per your comments, we have modified the SAR report 
and just uploaded to ATCB website for your review. 
 
Since this project has spent some time in modify and test 
for this SAR report, if the report is ok after your review, 
would you please issue the Grant in the short time?   
Many thanks for your kindly help. 
 
If you have further question, please feel free to let me know. 
 
Thanks and Best Regards, 
 
Julia Chu 
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